
Invitation 
30th Annual General Meeting of the 

Indo-Vietnamese Chamber of Commerce & Industry 
Address by 

H.E. Mr. Pham Sanh Chau 
Ambassador of Vietnam to India 

Opportunities for Expanded Trade 
between India and Vietnam post-COVID. 

Saturday, October 31, 2020 at 4.00 p.m.  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
We extend our cordial invitation to attend the online Public Session of the 30th Annual General 
Meeting of the Indo-Vietnamese Chamber of Commerce & Industry (IVCCI) at 4:00 p.m. on 
Saturday, October 31, 2020. 
 
Ambassador of Socialist Republic of Vietnam in India H.E. Mr. Pham Sanh Chau has kindly 
accepted our invitation to be our Chief Guest and deliver address at the Public Session of the 
IVCCI on “Opportunities for Expanded Trade between India and Vietnam post-COVID.” 
 
While globally economies are suffering and many nations look to International Monetary Fund 
for bail out, and despite collapse of global trade, Vietnam is growing at 3% annually driven by a 
record trade surplus. The country’s exemplary handling of COVID 19 afforded it quick opening of 
economy and is now expected to be fasted growing economy in 2020. The country has now 
emerged as destination for manufacturing exports.   
 
The Ambassador’s talk on opportunities for trade and industry in Vietnam would provide 
invaluable insights not to be missed, particularly if you are looking to explore and establish 
business relations in Vietnam. 
 
Kindly note there is NO PARTICIPATION FEE. However, access is limited on basis of registration.   
 
For registration use the link  https://www.imcnet.org/events-906 or register by email at 
lucy.thomas@imcnet.org. On receiving your registration, we will send you the access link to the 
meeting. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you on October 31, 2020. 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Sanjay Mehta 
Executive Secretary - IVCCI 
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